
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
KING COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT 

BUDGET 
 

The King County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on a proposed budget for the 
2026 fiscal year. 
 
September 3, 2025, at 5:15 p.m. at the King County Courthouse, Courtroom, located at 800 
S. Baker Street, Guthrie, King County, Texas. 
 
A summary of the Appraisal District budget follows: 
 

The total amount of proposed budget:   $ 215,960 
 
The total amount of increase over the 
current year’s budget:     $ 2,950 
 
The number of employees compensated 
under the proposed budget:      Two (2) 
 
The number of employees compensated    Two (2) 
 

The Appraisal District is supported solely by payments from the local taxing units served by 
the Appraisal District. 
 
If approved by the Appraisal District Board of Directors at the Public Hearing, this proposed 
budget will take effect automatically unless disapproved by the Governing Bodies of the 
County, School Districts, Cities, and Towns served by the Appraisal District. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the office of each of those 
Governing Bodies.  A copy is also available for public inspection at the Appraisal District 
Office. 
 

 
King County Appraisal District 

PO Box 117, 800 S. Baker Street, Guthrie, TX  79236 
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